Scenic Foothills Community Council
Resolution
2021-03

A Resolution for Statewide Redistricting

WHEREAS, the Scenic Foothills Community Council
(“SCC”) is an organization representing the interests of the
residents of the Scenic Foothills neighborhood of
Anchorage; and

WHEREAS, the Alaska Redistricting Board (“Board”) is
drawing new legislative districts; and

WHEREAS, each house district must be of contiguous and
compact territory containing (as near as practicable) a
relatively integrated socio-economic area; and
WHEREAS, Scenic Foothills is part of East Anchorage,
which is a socio-economically unique area in Anchorage,

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Scenic
Foothills Community Council recommends that the
Redistricting Board bring

the new state redistricting plan into closer alignment with
local neighborhood boundaries, including East Anchorage,
and not split off part of the socio-economically distinct East
Anchorage Neighborhoods, including the Scenic Foothills
CC Neighborhood, for inclusion in an Eagle River or South
Anchorage district, which are socio-economically distinct
from East Anchorage, especially as done in the current
proposed board map three area around the Muldoon
Curve.

Resolved, this 4th day of November 2021.

Date: 11/5/2021

Scenic Foothills Community Council President, Karen Bronga
Vote: 18 in favor, and 0 opposed.
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